
 

 

Thursday 25th March 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

As we are now coming to the end of our topic, we thought we would end the term with a 

topic dress up day for our children on Wednesday 31st March. 

 

Children are asked to come to school dressed up as anything related to space – this 

could be something sparkly (like the stars), a box for an astronaut helmet, anything 

with space themed logos or anything you have at home that is linked to space – however, 

we certainly do not expect anything to be purchased.  

 

If you have any questions or need ideas for outfits, then please talk to us at the gate 

or e-mail via admin.  

 

Thank you for all your support, especially during this challenging term. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Miss Corbett and Miss Jacques 

Year 1 Class Teachers 

 

 


